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  Please sign up to help us raise even more! 

 

 

Friday 9th October 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

With the beginning of the new school year comes the chance to buy a season pass for our extremely popular 

Film Nights. For new parents, Film Nights are open for all children (no parents or siblings though, sorry!) from 

Reception up to Year 2.  This year the children will remain in their class bubble to watch the film and with a 

snack. Unfortunately, we are unable to allow parents to come and help so the teachers have agreed to 

remain with the children throughout the evening. Please make sure your child has their water bottle with 

them on the day. No need to come to the school at the usual time, you just need to pick them up from their 

classroom door at 5.00pm.  Please let the class teacher know if someone different to usual will be picking up 

your child. 

 

This year, we would like to run 6 film nights but we are unable to confirm the date until the beginning of 

each half term, although we are planning to keep them on a Thursday for this school year. The next one 

will be on THURSDAY 22nd OCTOBER. The Young Governors have been tasked with helping their class 

choose each film.  

 

HOW TO PAY 

A season pass (all 6 Film Nights) will cost £15.00 per child, this is payable either in advance, or you can pay 

for the nights individually BEFORE the day at £2.50 per child. Please put the correct money into a sealed 

envelope, marked with your child’s name and class, returned via your child’s school bag. 

 

PG RATED FILM PERMISSION 

In the past, we have always limited our film choices to those classified as U to ensure that they are suitable 

for all children.  However, this is becoming increasingly difficult as many films, including most of the Disney 

classics, are now rated as PG.  This year, we will be showing some films that are rated PG.  These films will 

be vetted beforehand and we will take guidance from the Common Sense Media website to ensure that the 

film is suitable.  The film choice and rating will be announced before the day so that you can decide whether 

you wish your child to attend.   

 

Parents will have completed the permission slip (part of the consent booklet handed out in in year R). Once 

completed, permission remains on file until your child leaves the school, unless you choose to revoke it.   

 
Many thanks, 
 
The CHIPS Team 


